
DE LACY PRIMARY SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

"Working together as a community to enable all our children to

develop as responsible citizens"
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HEAD OF SCHOOL'S MESSAGE

NATIONAL TARGET =  96%

WHOLE SCHOOL
ATTENDANCE

Butterflies: 93.64%

Caterpillars: 95.22%

Year 1: 96.43%

Year 1/2: 85.33%

Year 2: 95.40%

Year 3: 95.63%

Year 3/4: 95.18%

Year 4: 93.70%

Year 5: 85.33%

Year 5/6: 90.34%

Year 6: 96.55%

GATES WILL BE CLOSED 

DE LACY NEWS

Dear Parents/Carers,

 

As we come to the end of a very busy half term I would like to take

this opportunity to thank the children for all their hard work and

efforts.  

 

At De Lacy we are continuing to strive to improve attendance in

order to ensure our children are receiving the support and making

both the academic and non academic progress that they deserve.

In order to do this we require continued support from all families.

Following the half term break we will be inviting parents into school

to discuss their child's attendance and how we can help.

 

Enjoy the half term break.  We look forward to seeing you on

Tuesday 4th June. 

 

Mrs C Hughes

 

 

Dates for the Diary

 

Monday 27th  May - Friday 31st May - Half Term - School Closed

Monday 3rd June - Inset Day - School Closed

Tuesday 4th June - First day back to school after Half Term

Thursday 27th June - Nursery Scarborough Trip

Friday 12th July - Reports out to parents

Wednesday 17th July - KS1 Sports Afternoon

Thursday 18th July - KS2 Sports Afternoon

 

Reminder - the gates to the school

car park will be closed every day at 

 3.05pm and cannot be opened

again until 3.30pm. This is to keep all

the children safe whilst they leave

school. If you need to be away earlier

please use the road to park
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Year 5:

This week in Maths, Year 5 have been learning about different

types, lines and measuring a range of angles. We combined our

knowledge of these lines and angles with our knowledge of

Wassily Kandinsky to create a piece of Mathematical Art.

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1

The children in Year 1 have been working extremely hard to learn all their phonics sounds in preparation

for the phonics screening.  Keep up the hard work Year 1!

All Year 2 children have really blown our sock off this week! They have performed wonderfully during their

SATS week and all children have made progress since the last tests. Well done to all!

Lower Key Stage 2

Year 6:

In Year 6 children have been writing biographies based upon the

Swedish climate activist, Greta Thunberg. We have researched

her early life as well as her many achievements. Despite her only

being 16, she has been nominated for a Nobel Peace Prize.

The Year 6 teachers would like to place on record a huge well

done to all the children for such hard work and determination this

term. We will be busy coordinating our Year 6 Leavers'

performance when we return so a little practice of their lines over

half term would be very useful!

 

Upper Key Stage 2

This week Y3/4 have used descriptive language for  'WANTED' posters about

the witch in our class story. We have been learning about line graphs in

Maths. We've done a reading comprehension and posters about friendships.

 

 

 

UF: Lucas, Leo & Kenley

Year 1: Lacie-Mai

Year 1/2:  Ellie

Year 2:  Kian

Year 3: Oliver

Year 3/4: Casey

Year 4: Tanya

Year 5: Adam 

Year 5/6: Kevie

Year 6: Kadi

STARS OF THE WEEK

DE LACY PRIMARY'S

EYFS

The children in Nursery have been learning Jack and the Beanstalk as a

traditional story. This half term they have been growing their own runner

beans and this week the children have enjoyed eating beans on toast.

This week Upper Foundation have been re telling the story of

Jack and the Beanstalk. We have also enjoyed saying who

our favourite character is during circle time. 

We have been building things in the outdoor area to protect

Jack from the Giant. There has been some fabulous ideas. 

In maths we have been writing addition number sentences

using teen numbers.

Children from across KS2 have had a great

day showcasing their gymnastic talent.  We are

very proud of the way the children have

represented the school.  


